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The April meeting was called to 
order by President Bill Lockett 
(KD5DOB) with 42 members and 
guests.  The meeting minutes 
were read by Chris Pape 
(KE5JZN) which was approved 
with no corrections.  The  
Treasurer reported March’s 
balance of $3023.89 with a 
phone bill of $28.00 and $40.00 
reimburse to Phil Sinnett for 
rental of the pavilion for the 
89er day special event for 
April’s balance being $2955.89. 
 
REPEATER REPORT:  
Work is being planned to work 
on the repeater later this week. 
 
CORA REPORT: 
Things are progressing for Ham 
Holiday. Wrist bands are going 
to be used this year instead of 
badges. The link for more 
information is 
www.hamholiday.org 
 
VE TEAM:  
3 new technicians and 3 
upgrades to general 
 
Bill Lockett also read a letter 
from Jim Copeland thanking the 
club. 

NET REPORTS: All nets are up 
and running and active.   
 

New / Used Equipment:  
Michael (WB7EOI) bought a new 
keyer 
Chris (KE5JZN) bought a 110W 
Motorola Spectra radio 
Jeremy (K0ZOO) bought a new 
rocmic kit. 
 
  OLD BUSINESS:  
The 89er day picnic and special 
event station will be around 
10ish at Reeves park and set up 
at 8. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
April 18th is global emergency 
radio net. 
 
OUARC has updated their website 
and is asking for feedback. 
W5TC.org 
 
TECH PROGRAM:  
Program by Tim Duffy (K3LR) 
gave a program on his 
contesting station in 
Pennsylvania. 
 
With that, the meeting was 
closed at 11:06 AM.   
 
73 de KE5JZN 
-Chris Pape 
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